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Comments: I hiked Big Timber Canyon in the early 1980s (a long time ago!), as far as Twin Lakes,  and was

impressed by the pristine beauty of the Crazies. This range has long deserved protection.  I was born in Billings

in 1947, but have lived in Colorado for the most part since 1967.  Colorado has many wilderness and wild areas

and strong support for preservation from the general public as well as conservationists.  With over 5 million

population here, we know how important it is to preserve wild areas while there is time. In Montana a chance to

preserve the Crazies may never come again. Please act!

 

Sincerely,

Doug Ernest


